
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 5, 2001 

 
 
 

Javier Carbajosa 
First Counselor 
Embassy of Spain 
2375 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.  
Washington, DC 20037 
 
Dear Mr. Carbajosa: 
 
 As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your contributions to the Majesty of Spain Exhibit.  We hope that you 
enjoyed your visit to the beautiful and friendly City of Jackson, the capitol of this great 
State of Mississippi. 
 
 By continuing to strengthen our friendship through events, such as the Majesty of 
Spain Exhibit, we can continue to move Spain and Mississippi forward. 
 
 Again, thank you for your efforts and best wishes for continued success in your 
endeavors.  If there is anything I can do to be of assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 


